
Star of the Week 
Purple –  Evie 

Green – Michael 
Red – Daisy 
Blue – Nell 

 

Mental Health Week 
Pupils enjoyed a workshop to 

become mental health champions 
with One Goal. 

 

 
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
As this half-term draws to a 

close, I would like to thank you 
all for your support towards the 

covid effort.  This has been a 
challenging time for families and 

school with a high percentage 
affected by the virus.  Next half-
term we are looking forward to 

removing restrictions and 
welcoming parents and 

volunteers back into school.  As 
always, the situation will be 

monitored closely as the local 
authority works with public 

health for any vulnerability to 
schools.  Enjoy the half-term and 

we look forward to seeing you 
after the holidays. 

Mrs Marrow and the  
Broadbottom team. 

 

Toy Appeal 
Good quality small baby toys 

needed, suitable for 0-3 years, 
for a forth coming Mums and 

Tots Group. 
Please drop off any donations 

at the school office. 

 

School Disco 
For Purple and Green Class 

Monday 7th March, 3.15-4.30pm 
KS1 school disco will be held in the 

school hall with lots of dancing, food 
and a drink.  If you would like your 

child to attend, please purchase your 
ticket from the school office for £2. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 

5:16 

Class of the week 
 

Will commence after 
half-term. 

@broadietweets  

Pancake Breakfast 
Tuesday 1st March  

Last tickets for the pancake 
breakfast must be purchased no 

later than the morning of 
Monday 28th February  

 

Food Allergies/Diets 
Important: If your child has any 

food allergies, or diet 
requirements, please inform Dolce 

(School Grid) by ticking the 
appropriate boxes on their account, 

under Diet and Allergens. 

 

February Half Term Holidays 
See the attached below for the 

exciting activities that are taking 
place in your area for children 

to attend during  this half-term. 
 

Hogwarts Great Hall Feast 
Friday 4th March 2022 

To celebrate World Book Day, 
Dolce (School Grid) are providing a 
Hogwarts Great Hall Feast with a 

special Harry Potter themed lunch. 
This can be  ordered via your Dolce 

account. 
Please see the attached menu 

 

 

Friday 18th February  
School closes for  

half-term 
Monday 28th February  

School re-opens at 
8.50am. 

 

Tameside MBC 
Parenting Helpline 

Please see the poster below if you 
would like support advice and guidance. 

 

World Book Day 
Thursday 3rd March 

To celebrate World Book Day 
the children can come to school 
dressed as their favourite book 
character.  There will also be a 

book swap, bring along any 
books you have read and swap 

with a friend. 
In addition, Ian Bland (Poet) 
will be joining us later in the 
half-term to share his works 

and provide us with a full day 
of poet writing activities. 

 

 

Class of the week 
winner’s duvet day 

 
 

Blue Class 
 

Well done! 

 

http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/
http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/




 



 



 



 

 

 


